
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We aim to create an exceptional school that harbours confidence, 
respect and a love of learning and prepares children for the 

challenges and adventures of life.  
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At the last Celebration 
Assembly the Star 
Award certificates went 
to Jasper in Dinghy 
Class, Dylan, Kyla and 
Morgan in Lugger Class 
and Harrison, Sam and 
Isla M in Schooner Class. This week they go to Huxley in Dinghy Class, 
Zach, Riley and Esme in Skiff Class, all the children in Lugger Class and 
Dylan, Saffron and Tom in Schooner Class. Congratulations and well 
done, you are all 
Mousehole stars! 
 

Ms Judge would like 
to congratulate all 
the children who took 
part in Songfest at 
Mounts Bay Academy 
last week. They sang 
brilliantly and we are 
all very proud of 
them. Thank you also to our parents for being so patient over timings. 
 

Following a public meeting held on the 16th March a feedback report 
on the Foxes Lane Play Area is available to read from the school office.  
If you would like to keep up to date with proposals or make any 
comments on the report you would be most welcome. 
 

The new stock of School Sweatshirts and Cardigans has arrived in the 
school office and cost £10 each.  We would encourage children to look 
as smart as possible and ensure all clothing items have a name marked 
on it. 
 

This year our Mazey Day theme is ‘Beyond the Sea’ and we are looking 
at a steam punk interpretation.  Mrs Newborn is collecting metallic 
paper and card {bronze, silver or gold} for the children’s work.  If you 
can help then please send them into school. 



On Thursday, Lugger Class put weeks of 
learning about mountains and some intense 
fitness training to the test. In difficult 
weather conditions they attempted to set a 
record time for climbing the tallest peaks in 
Cornwall, Rough Tor and Brown Willy. There 
were some tremendous personal 
achievements made and they should all be 
very proud of themselves. New records were set and some very 
authentic mountaineering experiences had. After drying 
off and thawing out the children then set their sights on 
challenging themselves at Clip and Climb. We are very 
proud of all the children’s excellent behaviour and how 
they approached new challenges. 

 
 
 



Skiff Class ventured up Trencrom Hill to 
explore the amazing aerial view of West 
Penwith and search for signs of the 
Trencrom giant. Unfortunately, they were 
met with thick fog, but the children soaked 

up the mystical atmosphere and had a great time. They found the 
giant's footprint and learnt about the Iron Age hill fort. Try visiting 
there on a sunny day to see the wonderful views.  
 

Dates for your diary: 

Don’t forget, a full and up to date listing of school events and dates can 
be found on the CALENDAR page of our website. 

Monday, 27th March – Start of ‘Food In Religion’ week. 
Thursday, 30th March – Mounts Bay Academy football tournament. 
Friday, 31st March – FROMS Easter egg raffle and fund raising event. 
Monday, 3rd April – Start of the Easter holidays. 
Tuesday, 18th April – Start of Summer Term. 
Thursday, 20th April – Quad kids. Year 3&4 morning and Year 5&6 
afternoon. 
Friday, 21st April Sports Hall Athletics.  Year 3&4 morning and Year 5&6 
afternoon. 
Tuesday, 2nd May – Surfing Year 4 & 5 {children to be selected}. 
Monday, 15th May – Bags2School collection at 9:00am. 
Tuesday, 16th May – Surfing Year 2 & 3 {children to be selected}. 
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